EIPEC

PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING CONSULTANTS, PA.

March 8, 2017

Mr. Andy Ensz, P.E.
Lawrence Utilities Department
P.O. Box 708

Lawrence, Kansas 66044-0708

RE:  Recommendation for Award
Lower Naismith Valley Interceptor Sewer
City Project No. UT 1608 PEC Project No. 160837-000-3975

Dear Andy:
I have attached the March 7, 2017, bid tabulation of the nine bids received for the above-referenced project

for your records. All bids were checked for accuracy, completeness and other applicable requirements and
corrected accordingly. The bids received were as follows:

RD Johnson Excavating $524,715.00
Greeley Excavating $633,679.00
Site Rite Construction $642,000.00
Middlecreek Corporation $650,713.10
Wolf Construction $653,088.00
VF Anderson Builders $669,124.00
BRB Contractors $818,810.50
Linaweaver Construction $825,095.00
Nowak Construction Co., Inc. $892,131.00
Engineer’s Estimate $951,104.00

A small math error was noted in the RD Johnson Excavating and Wolf Construction bid, but didn’t
significantly change the bid amount or the bid order. RD Johnson Excavating has successfully completed
numerous project for the City of Lawrence in the past.

Based on the above information, PEC recommends that the City of Lawrence award the construction
contract for the Lower Naismith Valley Interceptor Sewer to RD Johnson Excavating of Lawrence,
Kansas in the amount of their bid of $524,829.00.

Very truly yours,
Professional Engineenjng Consultants,

Hx .

Alex M. Darby, P.E.
enclosures
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